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LAKE AND DAM  

 
No vehicles of any kind (other than maintenance vehicles) are permitted on the 

dam at any time.  

 

In an effort to make the lake presentable for everyone’s enjoyment, the spillway is 

controlled and monitored based on precipitation amounts in the area. Rainfall 

records are kept and the spillway is opened/closed to maintain water level as near 

to lake level as possible. Each year, the lake level will be reduced 24” on 

November 15th to prevent damage to docks and shorelines due to ice and spring 

rains flooding potential. After March 15th, the official end of winter, the lake will 

be allowed to return to lake level and monitored throughout the summer months in 

an attempt to maintain lake level.  

 

In the event of any sudden, unexpected rainfall/watershed amounts please be 

reminded that whenever the water level is above lake level and at flood stage (plus 

8”), no boating of any kind is allowed on the lake. This is for each user’s personal 

safety and the protection of owner properties. Violators will be automatically 

suspended from lake privileges.  

 


